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Calendar of Events

Holiday Trash & Recycle Pick Up
Trash and recycle pick up for the 
first week in September will be on 
Wednesday, September 5th due 
to Labor Day.  As always, please 
have cans curbside by 7:00 am.

Photo Contest Winner

Movies in the Park
Movies in the park have been 
brought to you by the Payson 
Santaquin Area Chamber of 
Commerce.  A huge thank 
you to them for all of their
hard work to bring family fun to our 
communities!  The last movie of the season will 
be: 
September 14: The Incredibles

Movie will be held at the City Center Park In 
Santaquin (100 S 100 W).
Movie will start at dusk (about 8:30 pm).

9/4          City Council Meeting 6 pm
9/11        Planning Commission Meeting 6:30 pm
9/13        Library Book Club 7 pm
9/14        Movie In The Park 8:30 pm
9/18        City Council Meeting 6:00 pm
9/20        Museum Board Meeting 4 pm
9/25        Planning Commission Meeting 6:30 pm
10/2        City Council Meeting 6:00 pm

Ashley Powell is the winner of July’s Photo 
Contest.  She had this to say about her entry: 
“This beauty was taken in a friend’s backyard 
near Santaquin rodeo grounds. I think it's a great 
example of our town's charm!” We couldn’t 
agree more, congratulations Ashley!  Visit 
www.santaquin.org to see how to enter.

NOTICE
Amended Santaquin City Council 2018 Meeting 
Schedule:

City Council Meetings and 
Work Sessions will be held on 
the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays of the 
month beginning September 4th

Meetings will begin at 6:00 pm with Special 
Meetings being called as necessary.  The 
meetings will be held in the Court Chambers, 
275 W Main, Santaquin, UT, upper level.

City Office Closure
The City Offices will be closed
on Monday, September 3rd for Labor Day.

http://www.santaquin.org/


SANTAQUIN SENIOR CITIZEN CENTER
54 West 100 South Santaquin

Center Hours: 9:30 am-4:00 pm
Weekly on Thursdays

Please don’t feel too “YOUNG” to check us out! 
Come spend a day with us!

MENU
Sept. 6 Sept. 13 Sept. 20 Sept. 27 

For more information, please contact Judy Robbins @ 801-360-1698

Thank You! Thank You! Thank you! 
Have you noticed the beautiful flowers in the planter 
boxes on Main Street?  Olson’s Greenhouse Garden 
here in Santaquin donated all of the flowers and 
plants for them.  We are so thankful for their 
generosity in providing such beautiful scenery for our 
city.  Thank you Olson’s!

Leola Winegar volunteered to take care of the 
planter boxes on main street all summer.  She has 
done a remarkable job making sure that they are 
thriving and looking beautiful! Thank you for all of the 
time you have put in Leola; it has made such a 
difference! 

We are very excited to be back to our weekly activities. Patrons come and participate in the
following: play cards, work on jigsaw puzzles, play pool, walk on treadmills, use our computer lab
or simply visit, renew old friendships and create new ones. Just a reminder that our weekly
entertainment begins at noon, followed by a delicious home cooked meal at 12:30 pm. We
would like to invite and encourage any Seniors in the surrounding area to please feel free to
come and participate with us at our center. A note of interest: On Thursday, September 6th at
12:15 pm a representative from Senator Mike Lee’s office will be at the Senior Center where you
can learn and ask questions about any concerns you have and get help from federal agencies.

Chicken Cordon Bleu 
w/Gravy
Rice Pilaf
Buttered Carrots
Jell-O w/Fruit
Rolls
Brownie Bites
Juice

Program: Bingo

Hoagies
Chips
Relish Cup
Fresh Fruit
Cupcake Cookies

Program: Old
Time Fiddlers

Roast Beef
Mashed Potatoes & Gravy
Green Beans
Jell-O w/Fruit
Buttermilk Bread
Lemon Cake

Utah Home Health

Program: Polly Ester
(Nancy Ekins)

Chicken Enchiladas
Corn
Fruit Salad
Mexican Wedding
Cookies

Program: Blowhards



Chieftain Museum Summer Tour Schedule

News from the Library

Storytime will be Wednesdays at 11 am and 1 
pm beginning on September 5.

Stories and activities last for about an hour.  
A parent must remain with their child.
Please attend only one session in case of 
overcrowding.

Fun Stories, Music & Crafts!

Book Club
Every second Thursday of 
each month at 7 pm at the 
library.  

Books are available at the library. Questions 
801-754-3030.

Hidden Picture Contest

Hidden Picture Contest Winner

There is a picture like the one on the right 
hidden in the newsletter.  If you spot it
email kmortensen@santaquin.org or  
bshupe@santaquin.org with it’s 
location and you will be entered
in a random drawing for a prize.
One winner will be drawn.  

Book for September 13th is “A Gentleman in 
Moscow” by Amor Towles. 
He can’t leave his hotel. 
You won’t want to. From 
the New York Times 
bestselling author of Rules 
of Civility—a transporting 
novel about a man who 
is ordered to spend the 
rest of his life inside a 
luxury hotel.

Prize Drawing

Come in to the library by September 28th and 
show us that you downloaded 5 magazines 
from our RB Digital site and be placed in a 
drawing for a book of your choice (value $30 
or less). Drawing to be held October 1st. Visit 
the library webpage at www.santaquin.org. 

Congratulations to Linda Leiva!  Linda’s name 
was randomly drawn from the ‘Hidden 
Picture’ entries!  Hope you enjoy your prize!

mailto:kmortensen@santaquin.org
mailto:bshupe@santaquin.org
http://www.santaquin.org/


Recreation & Events – September 2018 
 

801-754-5805 M-Th 1-5pm & Fri 9am-1pm  www.santaquin.org   

190 South 400 West 
 

Youth Sports  
CO-ED FLAG FOOTBALL: There are still a few spots left in Flag Football! Check online for times, 
fees and availability! 

WRESTLING: Program will start mid-November and run through mid-December with 
matches on a week night. Grades Preschool-6th. Early Registration 8/30-9/10 ($35). Regular 
Registration 9/11-10/8 ($40) or until full. $10 late fee after 10/8. T-shirt included.  Wrestling 
singlet, shoes and headgear are encouraged.  Volunteer coaches are needed.   

VOLLEYBALL: Program will start mid-November and run through mid-December with games 
being on a week night. Grades 3rd-9th. Early Registration 8/30-9/10 ($30-$35).  Regular Registration 
9/11-10/8 ($35-$40) or until full. $10 late fee will apply after 10/8. Parent volunteers and officials 
needed. T-shirt included.  

JR JAZZ BASKETBALL: Early Registration: 10/1-10/22 ($25-$45).  Regular Registration 10/23-11/5 
($30-$50) or until full. $10 late fee will apply after 11/5. Volunteer coaches and paid officials needed.  

• 1st/2nd Graders will participate in a developmental co-ed league that will meet 6 times on a week 

night. Season will start in January and consist of approx. a 20 minute practice and 20 minutes of 
game scrimmage with another team. Parent volunteers needed to coach. 

• 3rd-8th Graders will have league play and will be drafted into teams. 
Practices will start in December. The season will start in January and 
run through February with games being on Saturdays between 8am-
4pm* (1 game and practice per week) 7 games total. For teams that 
qualify in grades 7th/8th, there will be a post league tournament. 
Parent volunteers needed for head coach position.  

• Now hiring referees, scorekeepers and gym supervisors! (14 yrs-Adult) 

Events 
 “LONG DRIVE” GOLF TOURNAMENT: Saturday, 9/8 @ Nephi Golf Course. Please contact Bryan 
Mecham (801) 754-5805 or text (385) 404-1333. 

The Tournament format will be a four-person team scramble. 
Team entry fee is $100 which includes: 9 holes with cart, lunch, 
prize drawings, skill awards for longest drive, closest to the hole, 
and longest putt, and prizes for 1st, 2nd, & 3rd place teams. 
Registration Deadline: Friday, 8/31 or until full. We are looking 
for hole sponsors! 

MOVIES UNDER THE STARS: Mark your calendar for this year’s final 
movie brought to you by the Payson & Santaquin Area Chamber of Commerce! 
September 14: “The Incredibles” Santaquin, 45 West 100 South.  

HALLOWEEN FUN: We are currently working on our plans for a fun Halloween event! 
Watch www.santaquin.org and the October newsletter for more information. The annual Trunk 
or Treat will still be held at Centennial Park starting at 6pm on 10/31! 

 



Recreation & Events – September 2018 
 

801-754-5805 M-Th 1-5pm & Fri 9am-1pm  www.santaquin.org   

190 South 400 West 
 

Youth and Adult Classes 
FALL TUMBLING: Registration for the Fall Tumbling Session will start after Labor Day! Participants 
will learn tumbling, gymnastics and trampoline from a beginning level through an advanced level. Go to 
www.santaquin.org to register, see class times and availability. 

GROUP FITNESS CLASSES: Cost is $2.50 to drop in or $25 for a 10 punch pass with the 
11th class FREE or $20 for an unlimited month pass! Sorry, no childcare provided.  

• Monday: Fit over 50 – 9am & Tabata HIIT – 8:30am 

• Tuesday: ZUMBA – 9am & 8pm 

• Wednesday: Fit over 50 – 9am 

• Thursday: ZUMBA – 9am & Yoga – 8pm 

• Friday: Tabata HIIT – 9am  

UTAH VALLEY MARTIAL ARTS: Based on the style of Youn Wha Tae kwon 

do. Students will be trained both mentally and physically to advance in rank as well 
as in character and ability. Students will learn the techniques that are key to self-defense and the 
defense of those around you. As you advance through the system, you will have the opportunity 
to participate in class leadership, weapons training, and more. Ages 4 – adult, fees are $50-
$80 per month, depending on student age and skill level. Students meet one to four times 
per week. Look online for more information. FREE TRIAL CLASS, JUST SHOW UP!  

VANGUARD KRAV MAGA®: classes focus on the physical conditioning aspect of training while 
incorporating repetitions of self-defense techniques throughout the class. Ages 13+, $80 per month. 
Students meet up tp 4 days per week. Check online for more information! FREE 2 WEEK TRIAL!  

MOMMY & ME - MOVEMENT & MORE:  A fun class for toddlers ages 18 mos. – 3 
yrs. and a parent! Classes include creative movement and dance, songs and more! The fall 
session will start September 16th, go for 9 weeks and be held Thursday mornings from 
10:15-11am. Register online.   

Adult Sports  
ADULT CO-ED VOLLEYBALL: Registration will be 7/2-9/17, $250 per team. Program 
will run the month of October, with games being on Friday nights (2-3 games per week) 8 
games. Go online for more information on rosters, number of team members, tournament 
and captain’s meeting. 

MEN’S BASKETBALL: League will start in January and go through March. Games 
will be played Friday nights at 6:00pm, 7:00pm, and 8:00pm, at an elementary school. Each team 
will play 10 games and a single elimination tournament. Registration: 10/8–12/19! Cost per team is 
$425.00. Roster is limited to 10 players (8 prizes for the champion team). Teams are required to 
provide their own jerseys. Refs needed ($18+ per game)! 

Other News 
NOW HIRING: Flag Football officials and field supervisors and are now accepting 
applications for volleyball, wrestling and Jr. Jazz. Call 801-754-5805 or apply at the City 
Office, 275 W. Main St. 



Greetings my fellow citizens of Santaquin, 

This month, I wanted to share my thoughts on creating “One Community” and the city’s 
efforts to bring our community together.  Specifically, I wanted to address transportation, 
recreation and community engagement. 

Like many communities, Santaquin has geographic barriers, like the Interstate-15 and Pacific 
Railroad corridors, which naturally segments our town.  For our community, we have the 
Core Area of town, the East Bench and Summit Ridge.  However, regardless of where in the 
city you reside, we are all residents and citizens of Santaquin City.   

To better connect our neighborhoods and remove barriers, Santaquin City has been working on projects such as 
the Extension of Summit Ridge Parkway to Main Street and the Extension of the Highland Drive frontage Road 
to the South Interchange.  These two projects will enhance overall connectivity, provide secondary access points, 
lower the response time of our first responders and enhance future economic development.  In short, these 
projects, and others, will help to make the fabric of our community more tight-knit and unified. 

We are pleased to announce that the city, after some unexpected delays, has recently entered into an agreement 
with the developers of the Summit Ridge to share in the costs of extending the Summit Ridge Parkway to Main 
Street.  The bidding for this project is about to be advertised and we anticipate having a general contractor on 
board in October.  We know that there are many question regarding the plans, impacts and schedules.  As such, 
once we have selected the contractor, we will be holding a special Town Hall meeting to bring the community 
together and answer these questions.  This meeting will likely be held in late October or early November.  We 
will advertise the meeting through the city’s newsletter, website and via Facebook pages.   

Recreation is another common thread and desire being expressed by every neighborhood in our city.  We are very 
grateful for an energized group of active residents that is gathering the pulse of the community through surveys 
and studying the possibility of building a Recreation/Aquatics facility.  Great thought and planning is necessary 
to insure that we build a facility that both meets our current and future needs, while also being financially 
affordable and sustainable.  More planning is needed over the next year to insure that all questions are properly 
answered. 

To assist us in the short-term, this group has asked, and the City Council has agreed, to seek the approval of the 
voters on a Recreational, Arts and Parks (RAP) sales tax.  More information will be coming out about this 
proposal in the weeks ahead.  However, in short, this is a 0.1% increase to sales taxes for purchases made within 
Santaquin City that are not food related.  While it is true that, with our limited tax base, this tax will not generate 
a large amount of money. The money that is generated, if approved, will be used to comprehensively study and 
plan for the proposed Recreation/Aquatics Center.  Should that proposal also be approved in 2019, the funding 
from the RAP tax would be used to help offset the operational costs of a Recreation/Aquatics Center.  Should 
that project not be approved, the proceeds of the RAP tax would be used to enhance our current recreational 
programs and make them even better.  In either case, we want you to learn about the propose RAP tax and let 
your voice be heard in November during our general election.  Having the opportunity to vote is such a blessing. 

Santaquin is such a wonderful community and as I have said before, I am honored to serve you as your mayor.  As 
the city continues to enhance our communication, gather feedback through surveys and work on projects that 
will remove the walls between our neighborhoods, I would like to ask you to also reach out to be a great neighbor, 
to become a civic volunteer and to do what you can to make Santaquin the greatest place in the world to live. 

Sincerely,  
Mayor Kirk Hunsaker 
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